
    

  

Friday 31st March 2023 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Monday 17th April Summer term begins Friday 21st April  Bunny Hop for Willow Wood 

Saturday 22nd 
April – 10.30am 

Community Litter Pick Tuesday 26th April Y3 visit to RHS Bridgewater 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday – school closed Monday 8th May Bank Holiday – school closed 
                 

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday Year 1 had a visit from three nurses. 

Rebecca (a former pupil) is a midwife who looks 

after mummies having babies, Rachel is an A&E 

nurse and Katrina is an A&E sister. We learned 

what their jobs are and how important nurses are 

for looking after us when we are poorly. Katrina 

also shared that nursing could take you anywhere 

in the world, the world really is your oyster! We 

were then shown some equipment that nurses use 

when they are looking after their patients. 

 

 

What a treat it was for us to share in the learning of the Ancient Egyptians with Year 3 during their brilliant 

and informative assembly on Wednesday. Well done Year 3! 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, as part of our English and Design and Technology 

units, Year 4 was turned into Willy Wonka's Chocolate 

Factory.  Using Google Slides, we designed and made 

packaging for our chocolate bars. Then, we created our very 

own chocolate bars using fillings of our choice. 

 It was chocolicious! 

 

Easter time at 

Aldwyn 
 

What a great way to 

celebrate! 
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You are amazing! 

Thank you so much for the support that you give to the fundraising efforts of Friends 

of Aldwyn. With your support this half term we have raised £547.65 with the 

Mother’s Day stall and £488 with the Easter Hampers which makes an amazing 

£1035.65. 

None of the events could happen without the hard work of the Friends of Aldwyn 

committee and we would like to thank all members for their continued support and 

dedication. 

Here are our Easter Hamper winners! 

 

 

 We have been working very hard in Year 6 and the children have mainly been preparing themselves for their upcoming 

SATs tests in lessons - this has included engaging with online tests, practicing spelling patterns and doing mock papers. We 

have been proud of the effort which everyone has put in. Some children will be continuing to have booster sessions on 

Tuesdays after school, and this will continue right up to the week before the SATs, beginning on Tuesday 9 May. Others 

have more intense one-to-one sessions during school time.  Meanwhile, all are welcome to attend our weekly study 

classes every Thursday morning before school at 8 a.m. 

Zainab has said, “This week has been really fun in school. We have done fractions of amounts and have been reading a 

good book called ‘The Midnight Fox’. We have also been looking at street art, which is very interesting. In P.E., we are 

learning about leadership skills and looking at representations of the Buddha in R.E.”  

Elyssa from 6M adds: “The art work has been amazing. We have been making our own graffiti with inspirational quotes. 

It’s great!" Well done Year 6 

Mr Irvine will be running the Manchester Marathon on the 16th April.  

Every year that he takes part, he raises money for different charities. We 

are extremely grateful that this year he will be running it in aid of 

Friends of Aldwyn and the playground equipment fund.  

If you would like to support Adam on his run and with his fundraising 

efforts donations can be made through the Give as you Live page 

 

https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/adams-manchester-

marathon 

 

https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/adams-manchester-marathon
https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/adams-manchester-marathon


 

  

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Leroy Kauthar Oliver 

Esmae Jaxson Rose 
Mr Beaty Mr Gibbons  
 
We send our best wishes to all celebrating their birthday during the Easter break 
Amelia Aleksandr Jae Jae 
Isabelle Isla Hollie 
Isla Grace Joe 
Keanu Mrs Gresty Mrs Mottram 
Mrs Neild Miss Scaife  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of each term teachers choose a star of the term based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of the Spring term Stars of the Term are: 
 

Ronnie Muhammad Sean Rohan Sienna Joe 
Eleanor Faith Dawud Isla Richie Eden 
Luna Annie Jaime Mohammad Isla Addison 
Erin Laila Phoebe Reid Emily Sophie 
Elyssa Charlotte Delcie Sophia Isaac  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 



 

  

Sports News 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Basketball 

Last Friday two teams of eager Year 5/6's went to St. Thomas Moore for the basketball 

competition. Both teams were absolutely brilliant finishing first and second! Their 

fantastic effort put them through to the finals – the only school in Tameside with two 

qualifying teams. On Wednesday we ventured to Astley Sports Village. The pressure was 

on, and we faced some difficult teams. Both teams played really well but unfortunately 

didn't progress to the next round. Well done to everyone to getting through to the final 

event and thank to all the parents who came to support the event.  

Thank you to the Friends of Aldwyn for purchasing our new sports team kit. 

Football 

On Monday, the boys football team went to Audenshaw High to play in the Holmes 

Regional Cup. We faced Poplar St who were a very difficult opponent. The boys tried 

really hard, showing great football skill and teamwork but unfortunately lost on the 

night. Thank you to all the parents who came and supported the event. 



What’s on in the holidays? 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


